
 

 

 
Anti-Bullying Statement 

All reports of bullying, including cyber-bullying are handled according to the CEO Anti-Bullying 

Policy (2005). All reported bullying is taken seriously and investigated fully. Cyber-bullying, 

most frequently occurring out of school hours, is resolved in partnership with parents and the 

ongoing education programs for students on the ethical use of technology and the internet is 

supported by outside agencies such as the Police Liaison Officer. 

 


